COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

14th November 1938.

8th 4nstant,

o

I duly received your letter of the

with enclosures advised therein, respecting the "Metro”

sounding gauge proposed for Messrs. Burmelster

Yard No.646.
been examined,

Works renort upon theconstruction of the

I shall also
have any personal imowledge
ler worlking conditions.

The plans are being

of s further commnication from you.
I an; Deal

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.




